
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Dumplings Or 

 Hamburger 

    

BIRTHDAYS:  Delaney Judkins    

 

 

1. In recognition of all your great choices by being safe, ready and respectful we will have 

the PBIS store starting at 8:00 A.M. on Thursday May 6 and the store will close on 

Monday May 10th at 1:00 P.M. The store will include many more raffles and more candy 

items with higher limits; so you can purchase more candy.   Our last store will take place 

on Tuesday May 18th to Thursday May 20th, so make sure to use up all you tiger points 

because the PBIS rewards system does not transfer this year’s points into next year.  

 

2. Today we will be taking part one of the IAR math assessment. We know you will put 

your best effort forward. You will report to first period. After the assessment, you will go 

to period 3 and then follow our normal schedule. In-person students will miss periods 1 

and 2. 

 

3. Tomorrow, you will again start in first period, not advisory, and complete part two and 

three of the math assessment. That will complete the math portion of the IAR. Make sure 

your Chromebook is charged and ready to go.  

 

4. Attention 8th graders! Your parent / guardian should have received your proofs for 

graduation photos via email this past weekend. If they did not receive the proofs please 

see Ms. Fulgencio in the main office or your parent can call (708) 482-2720 or email 

jfulgencio@d105.net.  

 

5. Retakes and pictures for those of you who did not have your picture taken will be this 

Thursday, May 6. In-person students will take their pictures between 2-3:15. Remote 

students will come to Gurrie anytime between 3:30-4:30 for retakes 

 

6. Our boys' volleyball and girls' softball teams begin their seasons versus Pleasantdale 

today. Go Tigers! 
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